
To: Public Service Commission 
 
Re: Docket No. 20170215-EU - Review of electric utility hurricane preparedness and restoration actions. 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 In response to the PSC staff’s third data request, The City of Winter Park Electric Utility did not incur 
damage to storm hardened structures due to Hurricane Irma. 
 
Regards, 
 
Mark P. Brown 
Compliance Coordinator  
City of Winter Park 
mbrown@cityofwinterpark.org 
407-599-3457 
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